
Lady Irwin College 
University of Delhi 

Refund of Caution Money for Students Passed Out (2019-2024) 

NOTICE 

All students who graduated from Lady Irwin College during the academic years 2019 to 2024 are hereby 
informed that they may apply for the refund of their College and Library Security Deposits on or 
before 31 August 2025. 

This is the final opportunity to claim the refund. No requests will be entertained after the above 
mentioned date, and the security deposit will stand forfeited without further notice. 

Students are required to submit the following documents along with the application form: 
A copy of their Final Year Marksheet 

19.07.2025 

A copy of Bank Details (cancelled cheque/passbook showing account details) 

Note: The bank account must be in the name of the student. 

No claims will be accepted after the deadline. 

Neleuw Asthaaa 
Director 
Lady Irwin College 

19.07.2025 
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